
 

 
 
 

Elmwood Cemetery  
Fall Cleanup Announcement  

 

We are asking all residents to please make an effort to remove all summer 

adornments from the grave sites to allow for fall cleanup to begin October 

20, 2025. This should be adequate time to allow for the removal of all 

personal property from the cemetery. Please remember, our leaf blowers and 

mowers tend to blow items left on the grave site. Any items left on the grave 

sites after October 21 may be disposed of. Residents will be able to place 

winter adornments starting November 7, 2025. We would like to thank all 

residents for their understanding and cooperation during the fall cleanup 

process. Please contact Ben Yoder, Cemetery Director, with questions or 

concerns regarding the fall cleanup activities, 989-348-2131 ext 103. 


